
  Memo 

 

Reminder: IPC Orange Phase 

 

Please remember all Horizon facilities remain on Infection Prevention and Control (IPC) 

Orange Phase Precautions. These precautions include:  

 

Hand hygiene: performing hand hygiene upon entry and exit to any Horizon facility and 

before and after all patient interactions.  

 

Masking: health care workers working in clinical and non-clinical areas are required to 

wear medical grade face masks at all times in all areas of their workplace when a 

physical barrier (i.e. plexiglass) is not in place to prevent transmission of droplets. 

 

Physical distancing: in cafeterias, departmental lunchrooms, meeting rooms and 

amphitheatres remains at two metres (six feet).  

 

For IPC guidance for all phases, please consult the All Phases - Chart IPC Guidance here. 

 

https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Documents/IPC%20Resources/All%20Phases%20-%20Chart%20IPC%20Guidance%20-%20July%204%202022.pdf

